
Carbamazepine (Tegretol) 200 mg

Packaging change

Due to a brief out of stock, your carbamazepine will have
different packaging.

Why is this happening
The next shipment of New
Zealand-packaged Tegretol brand
carbamazepine (tab 200 mg) has
been delayed. 

The supplier is providing some of
their Australian stock to ensure you
can continue to access treatment.

Questions?
For more details visit Pharmac’s website: www.pharmac.govt.nz/Tegretol

You can also email Pharmac at enquiry@pharmac.govt.nz
or talk to a health professional you trust.
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Only the packaging has
changed
The temporary Tegretol is the
same medicine and is made at the
same site as your usual Tegretol. 

Medsafe has reviewed this product
and it has been approved.
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